
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 August 2020 00:23 
To: Bianca Morgan <  
Subject: Fwd: ] The Club (drinks cafe) 

 

Hello Bianca 

Please see emails below. Can I have your response please. 

Can you let me have photos of the bins painted gold also please. 

 

Regards 

Daliah Barrett Licensing Team Leader  

 

 

Sent: Sunday, 2 August 2020, 00:10 

To:  
Subject: Re: The Club (drinks cafe) 

 

I’d also like to add, it very very much looked like there was no food being served at all post 

11 pm!  

 

Dalia, apologies for bringing this up again and again but if this was your street you would be 

impressed either. I strongly believe this needs to be looked in to!  

 

To all residents, this just brings the property development down and down which is sad!  

 

Even a barrier at both ends would be some what sufficient!  

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 1 Aug 2020, at 23:56,  

I thought I would be clear:  

 

People are parked in our car park 

People are blocking our entrance in to the car park 

we’ve just been sat flashing our lights for a while to get people to move!  

People are queuing outside ashmount to get into the bar 

There’s been cans and pizza boxes everywhere  

 

... this is going to become a problem! A barrier at one end will not do the job. 

 

I understand everyone has a different opinion In regards to money and what should be done 

but sadly if this keeps happening which it will the only real solution is proper security and not 

barriers! (You can’t complain about it if you’re not willing to contribute to a real solution, 

apologies for the bluntness!)  
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Sadly, what has been proposed is not a long term solution!  

 

Hillgate, something has to be done! This road is private property and at weekends / late 

evenings there needs to be more here to protect the residents!  

 

Thanks 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 28 Jul 2020, at 22:28,  

I just walked past and “The Broadway” is actually open tonight.....didn’t see much food being 

served, they must get that out at 11pm.... 

 

Mossy is also pretty busy for a Tuesday. 
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Kind Regards 

 

 

On 28 Jul  

 

Hi All,  

One of the new owners of the club has been spraying gold paint by our bins.We pointed out 

that it is private property but she has continued.She has made a feeble attempt to clear it up. 

Please be vigilant we are going to have problems.  

Again it is not a cafe but a drinks bar. It is dominated by a large bar. 

I am also sure that everyone will park in our car park when it opens. 

Regards to all a worried  

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed unsubscribe from this group and stop 

receiving emails from it, send an email to com. 

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "pinnacle-n10" 

group. 

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from  

To view this  

 

 

https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-n10/CAOnB32mPTAzy2TDSSKTtTLEX3%2BA6OMjG%2BqXzn8nkWvnvRaLjYQ%40mail.gmail.com?utm_medium=email&utm_source=footer

